
A Trip to the Park On the 15th and 17th of October, Red Room and their 
mummies and daddies took a trip over to St George’s Park 
to see what different activities we can do to help us build 

our motor skills and understand the world. 

Children’s Comments:  

‘I can hear and see black bird’ - Ali H. 

‘Look, red leaves’ - Yakin 

‘Sana, I found a big stick’ - Mahira.  

‘My mommy found a acorns’ - Azareah-
Rose. 

‘Look teacher cold’ - Ali S 


